
Support the Campaign to Help Save Our Religious Freedom   
As part of  the Fortnight for Freedom, the United States Conference of  Catholic 

Bishops is launching a nationwide text messaging campaign, asking Catholics 

across the country to text the word   FREEDOM to 377377.  This nationwide net-

work will allow the USCCB to engage directly with Catholics around the country 

as threats to religious freedom emerge on the national, state and local level.  If  all  
Catholics in the country sign up via their mobile phones, it can create the most 

impactful advocacy networks in the country.   


